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God has blessed us with another month in Honduras even though we weren’t able to get out much in February 

as were all very sick for weeks. We still don't know exactly what we had but, as far as symptoms go, if you 

name it we had it, from severe coughing to fevers. It really knocked us out of commission for a while. I am 

thankful that I was at least able to keep up studying Spanish, Amber got some lessons in before getting sick, and 

we are happy that our smallest one, Rosie, never caught what the rest of us had. 

Praise the Lord we are all better now and back into our normal routines. Sofia really enjoys helping us with 

chores and stuff around the house. She helps her mom make meals, and she has helped me wash dishes a few 

times. Rosie is finding her voice. Her favorite time to practice talking is when she wakes up at 6 in the morning, 

and her favorite word is da-da. She is a happy baby and brings so much joy to our lives.  

We got better just in time to make the trip to Immigration to renew our stay once again. Our lawyer told us all 

of our papers have been turned into immigration so we are just waiting to hear back from them; please be in 

prayer that our process to receive residency goes smoothly and quickly so we can begin the next step of our 

ministry. 

 

We were also able to be part of a conference for missionaries here in Honduras and hear some great messages 

from Pastor Tate Throndson. One of the days before the conference Pastor Throndson and three of us 

missionaries took a hike up a mountain. About half way through the hike the sole of one of my boots started to 

come off and not too much further it fell off completely, so I hiked a mountain in Honduras with nothing but a 

paracord holding my boot together. It made a memory, and now I have a story to tell.   

I am getting a second opportunity to preach soon at El Faro Baptist Church where we attend, so please pray that 

goes well. I am always thrilled to talk about how wonderful our Savior is. Let’s all look for opportunities to talk 

about our Savior whether that be from a pulpit, in our homes, or with a friend or coworker. 

We have so much to thank God for this month. Thank you once again for your prayers. May God bless. 

Serving Christ, 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 

  


